
State Bar of Georgia Honors Robbins
Firm Attorney for Successful
Representation of Military Veteran
Earlier this year, the Robbins Firm completed its successful representation of a United States Navy veteran before the

U.S. Court of Appeals for Veterans Claims after the Veterans Administration denied his claim for benefits due as a

result of his service-connected posttraumatic stress disorder.  In connection with that representation, the State Bar of

Georgia last month presented Robbins Firm attorney Alexander Denton with a certificate of appreciation and

commendation “for skillful, compassionate, and caring support and counseling to United States prior military service

members as part of the Emory Law Volunteer Clinic for Veterans.” 

For more information, please contact Alexander Denton.
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